
   
 

Report to Council 
Re: Amendment to 2025 Council 
Meeting Schedule Clerk's Office-
2025-06 
From: Martina Chait-Hartwig 
Date: March 4, 2025 
 Recommendation: 

That the Clerk's Office-2025-06 report, dated March 4, 2025, regarding an amendment 
to the Regular Council meeting schedule for 2025 be received and that the Council 
meeting scheduled for April 1, 2025 be cancelled and an updated calendar be published 
on the Township website.  
 
Overview: 
The Procedural By-law directs staff to bring forward the proposed Council meeting 
schedule for approval no later than November 30th for the upcoming year.  
 
The Ontario Good Roads Association (OGRA) annual conference will be held from March 
30 until April 2, 2025, with various events held in the evening on each day.  
 
Conclusion: 
As multiple members of Council will be attending the OGRA conference which conflicts 
with the scheduled April 1, 2025 Council meeting, staff are proposing that the meeting 
be cancelled.  
 
Financial Impact: 
There is no financial impact from this decision.  
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Amendment to 2025 Council Meeting Schedule - Clerk's 

Office-2025-06.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Feb 27, 2025 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Todd Davis 


